
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 12:06 PM 
Subject: Re: Deputation from The Young family. Re: Juniper Street, Fenelon Falls 
(City-owned Property) 
 
 
Dear Council 
 
We are writing this letter to you, to please reconsider the sale of the surplus land on 
Juniper Street.  
 
The land has been in the village of Fenelon Falls for as long as we have been here.  
 
We heard that a seniors residence may be built there. As senior citizens, we can advise 
you that if we lived there and did not drive, it would be very challenging to make our way 
into town. There are a couple of hills on Juniper Street that would make the trip into 
town very difficult for us.  
 
The distance is deceiving until you start walking it in a senior  citizens footsteps.  
 
Please reconsider building something for seniors, downtown. Perhaps where the old 
appliance store and movie theatre were, would be a better choice for seniors.  
 
Barbara and Cecil Young 
 


